
Subject: Re: Mac OSX
Posted by Jaco van Gorkom on Wed, 10 Oct 2001 13:18:09 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

>>  From: Randall Skelton <rhskelto@atm.ox.ac.uk>
>> 
>>  The RSI page (http://www.rsinc.com/idl/whatsnew.cfm) is not particularly
>>  clear ...
> 
>  Richard Adams wrote:
>      Matthew Powell's letter to the newsgroup yesterday was very clear.
>      ...

Matthew Powell's letter did not make it to our news server here in Juelich, so
maybe there are more people who did not see it. It can be found on Google:
 http://groups.google.com/groups?q=author:mpowell%40rsinc.com

  Jaco

P.S.: The above link will provide two hits. For peace of mind, do not click the
      older one...
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